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ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS 

 
 

1. Could you please clarify the deadline for the final evaluation report? The RFP states that the 
deadline is February 1, 2025. However, that deadline won’t allow for inclusion of the data from the final 
quarter (April 30, 2025) and is also several months prior to the end of the award period (June 30, 2025).  
 
ANSWER:  The Judicial Council is mandated to submit the evaluation contained in a Report to the 
Legislature under AB 178 no later than March 1, 2025; at least one month is required to review and approve 
the report internally prior to submission. However, all data collected through the last quarter (April 30, 
2025) will still be utilized and analyzed for the benefit of the overall evaluation of the program. 
 
 
2. Could you please clarify whether the evaluator could receive individual-level data (data at the level 
of each restraining order case) for the outcomes of interest? In Exhibit 1 – Data, it seems like this would be 
the case. However, some of the data-related language in the RFP (such as section 2.2.1) seems to refer to 
aggregate data only.  
 
ANSWER:  Yes, the evaluator will receive individual-level data for the outcomes of interest. However, all 
data collected and submitted to the Judicial Council will be de-identified. 
 
 
3.           Could you please provide guidance about the appropriate page length for the Technical Proposal? 
We would like to make sure that we’re providing the expected breadth and depth of information. 
 
ANSWER:  We do not have a limitation as to appropriate page length for the Technical Proposal. 


